
 Memory
Screen Event

 Are you concerned about
your memory? Consider
signing up for a memory

screen.  A memory screen
is a wellness tool that helps
identify possible changes in
memory and cognition.  This
information can allow you
to plan for future needs. 

 REGISTRATION REQUIRED 
To register for a FREE, 

private 15 minute memory
screen, at the Racine Public

Library, please call 
262-833-8777

August 7, 2024
10:00 am - 3:00 pm 

 The ADRC of Racine
County will be

completing memory
screens by

appointment only.


